The Secretary's Bit

Welcome to 2019 a new and exciting year for The Scamp as this
year is its 50" birthday! As part of the celebrations | hope to attend
as many events as | can. The culmination of these events will be
the Annual Scamp Picnic in August. Two events have already
taken place James’s Pub Meet in Leicestershire starting of the
season which was held in early February and was well attended.
The next organised by President Westgate “Down South” at
Ottershaw which was also well attended.

4--6» May. Stoneleigh Kit car Show.

12+» May. Himley Hall.

19» May. London to Brighton Mini Run.

25-27 May. Mike’s Midland Do.

8r-12» August. |.M M. Bristol.

24»-26r August. Scamp Picnic and 50 Birthday Celebration.

10»-19~ September. Italian Job trip.

| hope to see many of you and have a catch up.

Nettie’s Ramblings

My last ramblings finished with Martin at full speed on Florence’s rebuild
and last year’s picnic. Since then some more tinkering and rebuilding has
taken place but we are at a standstill with Florence at the moment so | do
not think she will be at the picnic.

| have been busy planning the Scamp Picnic and our 50" Birthday
celebration which | hope will be well supported. | will be posting picnic

updates throughout the coming months and eventually an agenda for
members. P




